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BECON 
6/06/2019 

 

There were no guests this week and unfortunately the guest speaker fit into that 

category.  This made for a pretty quick meeting and a lot of time socializing. 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Highway Clean-up was a great success.  This morning Cory presented Ann 

Gunderson with a check for $500 for the Elder Grove Jr Excel club.  Ann took a couple 

of minutes to let everyone know what the club has been up to including making over 100 

care bags. 

Tanner has a few mugs left over from the Pig Races.  They are selling for $5 and if you 

buy one, then maybe you can pretend that you were there.   

Shawnee passed out a sign-up sheet for the Reading Rocks Summer program.  If you 

would like to volunteer, there are several ways to do so.  Get in touch with Shawnee for 

more information. https://www.efbps.org/reading-rocks.html 

Stacy sent out a thank you to everyone that helped out with the Island Adventure run.  It 

turns out that half of those in attendance might have helped in one aspect or another.  

The run was a success and hopefully the weather next year will be nice heading into it 

so that there will be a larger turn out. 

Daryl is selling raffle tickets for the Playhouse Parade.  Today is the last day as the raffle 

is tomorrow. 

Wiley asked for a show of hands for those that would be willing to march in the Red 

Lodge Parade and pass out flags on July 4
th
.  Several in attendance raised their hand 

that they plan on going, so he will pursue it. 

Don’t forget the Bejot Open is July 26
th
 at Pryor Creek Golf Club.  Show up time is at 

7:30 and lunch will be after golf.  There will be no breakfast that day.  If you would like to 

join in on one of the best socials we have, get in touch with Steve Staebler. 

Since we had no guest speaker today, Karla Stricker sang the National Anthem for all in 

attendance.  She did an amazing job and we look forward to her singing in the future! 

After belting out song, Karla mentioned that Family Services grand opening of their new 

location will be Friday June 14
th
 starting at 11am.  There will be food, fun and games. 

 

 

That was it for breakfast this week.  Have a good weekend and stay dry. 
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Upcoming Club Events  
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